

December 12, 2008

To the Honorable, the Common Council City Hall 200 E. Wells St., Room 205 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Council Members,

The Alcohol Beverage Licensing Task Force was convened to study the current alcohol beverage licensing process and to make recommendations for changes or improvements to this process, if necessary. As Chair of the Alcohol Beverage Licensing Task Force, I am requesting input from you, the members of the Common Council, as to any suggestions for improvement or any changes in the alcohol beverage licensing process that you feel are necessary. The task force would also like to know if you think that the licensing process is sufficient in its current state.

If you wish to give your input to the task force, please do so in writing by Wednesday, December 17th. You can give any submissions to Tobie Black, Acting Staff Assistant to the Alcohol Beverage Licensing Task Force.

Respectfully,

Justice Louis Butler

Chair, Alcohol Beverage Licensing Task Force